
Sometimes we experience emotional overload and find it difficult to cope. It’s
impossible to completely wipe your memory clean but what you can do is change your
emotional reaction to your memories and circumstances.
 
Emotional baggage can reach a great weight or even enter the category of emotional
garbage. If you are suffering beneath the burden of negative emotions, you will
realize that it is not only important but it is in fact essential for your well-
being to find a way in which to offload. A trip to the dump would appear to be
overdue.
 
When you are plagued by bad memories, bad feelings or guilty emotions you just want
to forget them. You want to sling them away and wipe them clean from your mind. You
just do not want them hanging around disturbing your happiness and equilibrium. You
know that this is what you want but you also realize that this ideal is impossible.
You cannot just tip that garbage into the dump and walk away with a mind that is
devoid of such memories. Your mind won’t let you do that, no matter how much you
would like it to. You cannot wipe those memories away.
 
But when you really think about it if you reframe your goal slightly you can
actually achieve what is at the crux of your desires. Rather then blocking out
those memories, what you really want is to stop the bad feelings associated with
these memories. You simply want to stop feeling bad. And so instead of trying to
tip that stubborn and uncomfortable emotional garbage into the dump, you need to
take it in for re-cycling.
 
What is needed it to be able to take a step back and change that instinctive
emotional reaction which has until now been overloading your senses and leeching
your energy and spirit. Hypnosis is a great way of gaining access to your automatic
memory store and related instinctive behavioral responses. In fact there is a
strong body of medical research that supports its use in the treatment of post-
traumatic stress disorder (PTSD).
 
I am using the example of PTSD here, as this is arguably the most intensely
experienced form of negative emotional reaction relating to past events and
circumstances. Most people who wish to let go of emotional baggage experience a
lower degree of impact.
 
For example, you might want to get over a broken relationship and stop thinking
about your ex. You might want to stop thinking about a situation at work that has
upset you. There are many variations of emotional overload that you might be
experiencing. The thing to remember is that hypnosis is a very useful tool in
taking a step back and seeing things from a different angle and being able to
dissociate from the emotions that used to swamp you.
 
Hypnosis is easy to use and quick to work. Most people don’t really consider
hypnosis, as they do not know enough about it. But one you look into the medical
research that has been complied showing its efficacy you soon realize that it is an
extremely effective treatment for many emotional issues.
 


